
 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Grant Acceptance 

DATE:  February 14, 2012 

 

 

The following grant has been awarded to the Tupelo Public School 

District.  At this time, we request that the TPSD Board of Trustees 

acknowledge and accept this grant on behalf of the District. By 

accepting this grant, the Board also authorizes the Finance 

Department to amend the district’s budget to add the grant 

awarded amount to the appropriate budget. 

 

 

TPSD Grant # 1210 

Grant Source: Target Corporation 

Grant Site: Rankin Elementary 

Grant Title: Challenge Students Book of Tupelo 

Grant Purpose: To help with Challenge Field Trip cost and the 

publishing of their book about Tupelo. 

Amount Requested:  $700.00 

District Grant Contact: M.A. Placencia, S. Willis 

 

 


